

STURGIS POLICE & FIRE DEPARTMENT

122-124 N. NOTTAWA STREET STURGIS, MICHIGAN 49091



GEOFFREY D. SMITH DIRECTOR of PUBLIC SAFETY

ANDREW STRUDWICK DEPUTY FIRE CHIEF

March 16, 2020

DEPUTY POLICE CHIEF

RYAN BANASZAK

In an effort to prevent the spread of the coronavirus and for the health and safety of our officers and citizens, we will be attempting to limit our non-essential, face-to-face contact with the public.

For all non-emergency complaints, please continue to call Central Dispatch at 269-467-4195. Officers will be handling all non-emergency complaints over the telephone when possible. Officers will determine on a case-by-case basis how to best handle the complaint.

We will still be responding to ALL emergency calls.

If you wish to turn in a pistol sales record or pay a ticket, we ask that you conduct this transaction by mail to avoid any non-essential lobby traffic. If you need to obtain a copy of a police report, please contact the Records Clerk at 269-659-7260 and she can assist you over the phone with your request. We will also be suspending applicant fingerprint processing until further notice.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time and we will continue to provide a high level of service to the citizens of Sturgis.

Respectfully,

Ryan Banaszak

Deputy Chief of Police